
 

 

 
         Date: 6 Mar 2025 
 

 

Dear KJS families, 

Thank you to everyone who was able to join us for this morning’s presentation on fostering healthy 
technology habits at home. We understand the value of the insights and parenting strategies shared, 
which is why we decided to record the session. We believe these messages are important for a wider 
audience and hope the recording will be a helpful resource for those who couldn’t attend. 

  

We know that managing children’s technology use is an ongoing challenge for many families, and we 
recognize the critical role of establishing healthy habits, particularly for our younger ESF children. 
Your efforts in this area are both seen and appreciated. 

  

If there’s a specific area where you need support or if you have ideas for future parent education 
sessions on navigating technology in the virtual world, please don’t hesitate to reach out. We’re here 
to help and would love to hear your thoughts. 

  

Warm Regards, 

Dawn and Ciarian  

KJS Child Protection Officers 

 


